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ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

RE: Gifts, Grants, and Bequests

Dear Fabyan Elementary School PTO,

Thank you for your contribution to Geneva Community Unit School District 304. In
accordance with Board Policy 8:80 for Gifts, Grants, and Bequests, at its September 25, 2023,
Board meeting, the Board of Education accepted and acknowledged your donation of the
following items and values:

e $800 to be used to toward an assembly

e $1,500 to be used to purchase birthday books for students

e $1,400 to be used to support filed trips

e $2,700 to be used to support Outdoor Education

o $5,235.54 from the Kane County Fit for Kids Grant supporting new recess equipment

Pursuant to Board Policy 8:80, the estimated value of your donation is $11,635.54. This
estimate is subject to change upon receipt by the School District of your donation.

The Board of Education greatly appreciates your donation.

Sincerely,

The Board of Education of Geneva Community Unit School District 304

Secretary,
Board of Education
Geneva CUSD 304



